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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Royal Family Bowling Center Hosts the PBA50 QUBICAAMF FRONT ROYAL OPEN Front 
Royal, VA – March 21st, 22nd, and 23rd 

Royal Family Bowling Center is excited to be bringing the PBA50 QUBICAAMF FRONT 
ROYAL OPEN to the Town of Front Royal, Virginia! This nationally recognized event marks a 
significant milestone for our center, town, and Warren County, drawing bowlers and spectators 
from across the United States to witness world-class competition. 

The event will feature the state-of-the-art EDGE String technology, now approved by both the 
Professional Bowlers Association (PBA) and The Sport of Bowling – USBC, ensuring a 
smooth and precise bowling experience at the highest level of competition. 

The PBA50 QUBICAAMF FRONT ROYAL OPEN will showcase top-tier bowling while also 
boosting local businesses, hospitality, and tourism in Warren County and Front Royal. This 
exciting tournament offers the perfect opportunity to enjoy incredible competition and explore 
the charm of our community. 

“We’re excited to host the PBA50 event,” said Rick Novak, Proprietor of Royal Family 
Bowling Center. “This tournament gives us a great opportunity to showcase the amazing 
entertainment experience we offer—from world-class bowling with EDGE String technology, 
HyperBowling, our state-of-the-art arcade, and delicious food.  

Our partnership with QubicaAMF aligns perfectly with our commitment to providing 
state-of-the-art entertainment, and we look forward to hosting more PBA events in the future!” 

Don’t miss out! Whether you’re a competitive bowler or just here for the fun, sign up today 
and experience the thrill of this historic event. Bring your family and friends for a weekend of 
excitement, great food, and unforgettable moments! 

You can register here: 
https://www.pba.com/tournaments/2025/pba50-qubicaamf-front-royal-open 

#LetsBowl #RoyalFamilyBowlingCenter #QubicaAMF #PBA50 #BestBurgersInTown 
#ArcadeFun 
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